
FOI Disclosure 

Reference Number: FOI/018/24 

Date Published: 23 July 2024 

Information requested: 

The number of oral cancer referrals received by hospitals in your Trust between January 
2017 and the most recent completed month that is available (most likely June 2024). I also 
request this data be presented as monthly figures. 

Response: 

The State Hospitals Board for Scotland is a special health board and the nature of our 
services means we never have, nor would, receive a referral for oral cancer. Please see the 
advice and guidance section below. 

We give notice under FOISA section 17 that for each month, we do not hold the information 
requested. 


